Brunch Update December 2011

Dear All,

As the world around us prepares for a season of gift giving, and joyful laughter and time with friends and family, we become uneasy thinking of all our fellow neighbors that do not have the means or ability to also join in on “this season to be jolly.” Being around so much “holiday spirit,” shining lights and chubby men in red suits, it’s easy to forget the loneliness that faces a large portion of the community around us. This realization and awareness is not meant to depress us but to motivate us to do what we can do =). 
December marks the third month of our weekly brunch service at 1740 Washington Street. This is why I want to take the time to thank all of you that have been supporting us, whether it be morally, physically, mentally, spiritually or monetarily. Your support and love is not only helping sustain our efforts but is directly effecting and lifting the spirits of our friends, especially during a time where the effects of loneliness and isolation can be the most detrimental and debilitating.   
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For Christmas, we brought winter treats and hot chocolate, flowers, and a card expressing our gratitude for the blossoming friendship we have enjoyed this fall and winter. Once again, we heard from a resident who expressed his sincere thanks and admiration for our consistent presence. He let us know that although he has personally not joined in the meals, he appreciated our spirit of service and the love we bring every week, reminding us of how our love and devotion is impacting the lives of our friends. We are looking forward to a great start in the New Year as we resume Sunday meals.  Please be aware that our new schedule is preparing and serving food 2-4 pm. 

As always we rely on your continued love, generosity and monetary donations to help us continue our efforts and service to our friends at 1740. 

Please feel free to join us any or every Sunday at 1740 Washington Street, between 2-3 pm to help prepare, and 3-4pm to help engage and eat with our friends. 
Please stay healthy, happy, and warm! 







PLEASE JOIN US IN DISTRIBUTING THE WINTER WISH LIST ITEMS THAT YOU HAVE LOVINGLY PURCHASED FOR OUR FRIENDS AT 1740 WASHINGTON STREET ON SUNDAY NEW YEAR’S DAY AT 3PM OVER A DELICIOUS MEAL!








